
The Winston-Salem Neighborhood Alliance supports the adoption of the reorganized 

Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) known as “Clear Code”.  We appreciate the 

time and effort the Planning Department staff have put into this effort to make the UDO 

easier to understand and apply.  We also appreciate the invitation to provide input early 

in the process.  WSNA members look forward to the addition of improved graphics and 

diagrams in coming months.


